
 
 
 
 

Announcement 
 
 
Senior VP, CFO of AMRI Global informed us that in accordance with their 
previously announced intent their subsidiary company, AMRI Hungary Zrt has 
filed for voluntary winding up with the Court of Registry.   
  
AMRI Hungary currently leases approximately 7 percent of rentable space at 
Graphisoft Park. As a result of the voluntary winding up the rental fees for the 
remaining lease period of nearly 7 years are due at the amount 
of 4,922,808 EUR. 
  
According to Graphisoft Park management, the amount is recoverable from the 
AMRI group. 
  
The space vacated by AMRI Hungary will be leased to new tenants, and net 
revenues derived thereof will be used to reduce AMRI's obligations. 
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